
SUMMARY – TOWN OF GAY COUNCIL MEETING 4/11/22 

Mayor and all council members present.  

Discussion included replacing “Zoning Committee with “Land Use Advisory 

Committee”. 

Historical Preservation discussion tabled awaiting more information. 

Charter update discussed.  Rep. Buckner will be asked to review our charter 

and if update is needed, she will be asked to assist. 

Names of several prospective municipal attorneys were listed and will be 
contacted by clerk to see if any of those are interested in representing the 

Town. 

Cost of security and EMC service for May fairs discussed. 

Effective date of Special Events Ordinance amended.  


